
 

 

NOTIFICATION FOR INTERVIEWS FOR THE SHORTLISTED CANDIDATES FOR THE 6 POSTS OF 

PRODUCT MANAGERS FOR THE BANK’S                                                                                                                   

LIABILITIES & DEPOSIT MOBILIZATION DEPARTMENT, BCC MUMBAI 

 

We refer to the detailed advertisement dated 25.02.2019 in leading newspapers / notification on our 

Bank’s website inviting applications for recruitment of 6 posts of Product Managers on contract basis in 

our Bank. 

 

The applications have been shortlisted for the said post, and the interviews are scheduled for the 

shortlisted candidates on 04.05.2019 at BCC Mumbai. The Interview Call letters for the short-listed 

candidates are being sent on their registered email ids. 

 

Please click here for the list of shortlisted candidates for the 6 posts of Product Managers. (Click here) 

 

Shortlisted candidates are advised to carefully go through the guidelines mentioned in the call letter. 

Candidates are also advised to visit the Bank’s website periodically for any further notification. 

 

Decision of the Bank in all matters pertaining to selection process shall be final and binding. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25.04.2019                                                      HEAD (HRM) & CLO 

 

 

https://www.bankofbaroda.com/writereaddata/Images/pdf/shortlist-interview-25-04-2019.pdf

